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CIRCULAR  
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS  
N016/COM/CIR/SGTD/2025 
August 19, 2025 

   

  

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Completion of Maintenance Work –
Terminal Exit Gate 

  
  
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are pleased to inform you that the maintenance work on the Main Exit Gate of the 

Terminal, which began on August 09, 2025, has been successfully completed. 

Traffic flow through the Gate OUT has now resumed its normal operation. We sincerely 

thank you for your patience and collaboration throughout the construction works and 

reaffirm our commitment to delivering secure, consistent, and efficient services to all our 

valued customers and partners. 

  

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us: 

  

T: +253 21 317 317 

E: customerservice.dct@dct.dj 

 
 
Best regards, 
SGTD Communications 
Commercial Department 

   +253 21 317 918 
   sgtd.communications@dct.dj 
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